
 

TICHBORNE PARK CRICKET CLUB 

 

Dear Brendan, 

 

Would you please be kind enough to thank the Parish Council for their 

generous grant given to the Club in 2017-18. 

As you are aware, to meet SEPL League accreditation the club has to provide 

mobile practice nets.  

 

Ours are in need of repair and this year’s grant received from the Parish 

Council will help to pay for these essential repairs. 

Once again the cricket club would like to thank the village and its Parish 

Council for its continued support for the club and wish you well in all your 

efforts. 

 

Kind regards 

Andy Joyce 

Tichborne Park Cricket Club 

 

 

PRESIDENT: ANTONY LOUDON ESQ.  

TICHBORNE PARK, ALRESFORD, HAMPSHIRE, S024 ONA TEL: 01962 733132  


